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To make an announcement in the newsletter, e-mail pacolumb@att.net 

Our 2010 Board 
 

Kim McKenzie 770/653-4343 kkenzie59@gmail.com 

Nicola Schwab 770/886-0311 nschwab@mresults.net  

Chris Clark 770/887-8005 voltrix2@yahoo.com 

John Harmon 770/547-7966 jojaharmon1@yahoo.com 

Charles McGahey  678/771-8185 janchas2000@yahoo.com 
 
 

Property Manager 
Our property manager is Lindsey Malone (Access 

Management).  770-777-6890, x 114; (fax) 770-777-6916 

lmalone@accessmgt.com 
 

Can You Help? 
We need a volunteer webmaster to maintain 

our Gran Forest website. The webmaster 

posts newsletters and other current events, 

as well as sends email blasts to registered 

users when needed. 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS... 
Important July Date!! 

July 4th – Annual July 4th Parade, at 10 a.m. 
(Please note that the date is July 4th for the parade, not 

July 3rd. The last newsletter had the incorrect date.) 

Save these Dates 

August 13  – Back to School Pizza Party – 5:30 p.m. 

August 28 – Adult Pool Party 

September 12 – Pool Closes 

November TBD – Annual Homeowners Meeting 

November 20 – Annual Canned Food Drive 

Volunteers needed for 2010 committees 
We need volunteers for the HOA Board, ACC, 

Swim/Tennis, Welcome, Social, Website, and 

Decorating/Garden committees. If you would like to join 

a committee or help with any of the parties above, 

contact Nicola Schwab at 770-886-0311 or email her at 

nschwab@mresults.net.  

No one cares more about our  

neighborhood than you! 

 

Please register for community updates and events 

on our web site! www.granforest.com 

You can advertise for FREE! 
 

Yard of the Month 
Congratulations to Alicia and Jeff Evans at 1530 Gran 

Forest Dr. They won a $50.00 home improvement 

card!  
 

Update & Thank You! 
Thank you to all who helped with the benefit yard sale for 

Pam Murray, as well as those who have provided meals and 

moral support (to both Pam and Larry). Pam has had a rough 

time over the past several weeks but is doing much better and 

is home from the hospital. Thanks again! 
 

Pool Courtesy Reminders 
We had such a great turnout for the End of School pizza party 

on May 28
th

! Let’s make sure we can all enjoy the pool this 

summer, by remembering to be respectful of the pool and our 

neighbors. Please remember: 

 Use ashtrays and garbage cans. No smoking in the pool or 

under the covered area at the entrance. 

 Only bring pool-type toys into the pool. Items such as 

water balloons, tennis balls, ropes, etc., are not allowed. 

 Please do not use profanity. 

 Parents, remember you are responsible for the behavior of 

your children. Make sure young children are properly 

supervised.  
 

If any does not have a pool key, email Kim McKenzie at 

kkenzie59@gmail.com.  
 

Neighborly Reminders 
 Please keep the roadway clear from grass clippings and 

overhanging trees and shrubs. Homeowners with corner 

lots, please make sure shrubs do not obstruct the view 

from side streets. 

 Dog owners: Please be courteous to your neighbors and 

keep your dogs from barking in the evening and early 

morning hours. Also, remember to pick up after your pets. 

 Please drive slowly and carefully through the 

neighborhood. There are many children playing and 

riding bikes, people walking their children and/or pets, 

health enthusiasts out walking and running…let’s keep 

our roads safe!  
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